
 The 2021 NWC grant was very much appreciated and enabled us to purchase steel sheets to extend 
one of our existing wombat enclosures.  It gave a nice large outdoor area with shady large trees inside.  
We also built an indoor section attached to the existing older pen. The new extended setup has four exit/
entry wombat flaps and three exit/entry gates/doors for us. 
 The enclosure has three burrows with one accessible by us at every tunnel and “nest”. 


